

Memo

TO:

Mayor Manier and City Council

FROM:

Kevin Schone, Public Works Manager

DATE:

November 5, 2018

SUBJECT:

Concrete Assistance Additional Authorization

On August 6, 2018 Council approved expenditures of up to \$25,000 for completing various sidewalk and curb replacement projects in town by Lonewolf Concrete. One project that was identified on Terrace Ct to install sidewalk per our city code required additional work due to ADA requirements and grading that necessitated the installation of a retaining wall. The additional cost of this work combined with work already completed in town by Lonewolf caused the amount approved by Council to be exceeded.

Fiscal year 18/19 budget has allowed \$25,000 for curb and gutter and an additional \$10,000 for sidewalk replacement. Because of these budgeted amounts **staff is seeking authorization for the additional \$10,000 for concrete assistance** to cover work already done by Lonewolf and any other additional work necessary, if any, and still stay within budget.

This matter is being placed on the Council's consent agenda for review and action for November 5, 2018.